
 

September 4, 2025 

 

Dear Client, 

We want to inform you that the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) is phasing out paper checks for refunds 
and payments as part of an ongoing effort to improve efficiency, reduce costs, and enhance security. 

Effective September 30, 2025, all tax refunds and payments must be processed electronically. Taxpayers 
will need to provide direct deposit information for refunds, and use electronic payment methods such as 
IRS Direct Pay, the Electronic Federal Tax Payment System (EFTPS), or authorized third-party platforms 
for any payments owed. 

This change will go into effect on September 30, 2025. Any payments made to the IRS on or after 
that date, including 4th quarter estimates, must be made electronically. To make payments 
electronically go to www.irs.gov/payments. Please contact us for additional details on how to make 
online payments if you need assistance. 

This change helps ensure faster processing, minimizes delays, and reduces the risk of lost or stolen 
checks. Willis and Jurasek would like to start updating our records before tax season to capture or update 
the following information. 

• Email address(s) 
• Mobile Phone number(s) 
• Banking information for Direct Deposit (Routing & Account numbers) 

Please call our office at 517-788-8660. Our administrative staff can update this information for you. 

As always, if you have any questions, we would be glad to answer them for you! 

 

Willis & Jurasek, P.C. 

 

http://www.irs.gov/payments

